
 

August 16, 2021 

Dear Families of 6th graders attending orientation tomorrow and Wednesday.  This letter is to provide 

some last-minute details for your child to have a successful experience in their first visit to Bunker Hill 

this year.  We are excited for your child to start the journey with us.  We as a staff are very proud of our 

school, the families we serve and the children we work with.  We feel this is a special place and hope 

you find this to be the same over the next few years.  This year marks our 25th anniversary as a school so 

it’s an especially exciting year. 

If you signed up for your child needing transportation, here is the information for pick up points.   

 

For any questions about transportation, please contact transportation at 856-589-9190.  Please be 

aware that if you didn’t sign up for a bus or registered late, we did not allocate a bus for you.  It is based 

off of how families registered.  If you are driving your child, please drop them off at the front of the 

building between 9:20 and 9:30.  We will then escort them to the cafeteria to begin the activities. Please 

be at the school at 12:30 to pick them up.  We ask that you park in a space in the lot and we will have 

the children meet you in the parking lot.  We ask that no parent pull into the bus lane. 

Over the two days, we will be focusing on “getting to know you activities”, reading a schedule and 

practicing lockers, and understanding the instructional technology.  Keep in mind we don’t have 

schedules finalized yet.  They will be finalized prior to the end of August.  Students will be working on 

combination locks as well navigating the halls.  We will also be serving snacks and water in a socially 

distanced manner during a 30-minute block at a time.  Students are permitted to bring their own water 

bottle if needed.   

Below are two very important reminders (not only for orientation but for the year):  



 

Thank you for your attention to all the details, especially masking.  Please be on the look out for updates 

this week regarding start of school.  If you have questions, please reach out to the main office. 

Typically, while I send information through letters such as this, most of my weekly/bi-weekly 

correspondence comes in the forms of a newsletter.  In each newsletter, there are links and important 

dates.  To access all past newsletters, please go to https://www.wtps.org/Page/31216. 

We look forward to seeing your child tomorrow and Wednesday. 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/31216

